Milton Family Community Center (MFCC)

Toy Swap Event

Frequently Asked Questions for MFCC Toy Swap:

How do I donate toys?

Gently used, regiftable toys, books, games, and gear can be dropped off at Milton Family
Community Center starting April 28th - May 2nd, between 9am-5pm. When dropping off toys,
donors will be asked to provide their name, phone number and address. Donors will be
informed if any toys are not eligible to be donated due to lack of cleanliness, missing pieces, or
unacceptable equipment and asked to have items returned to them. We are asking families to
donate the week prior to that toys can be organized and ready to be shopped at the start of our
event on May 3rd. MFCC's physical address is 23 Villemaire Lane, Milton, Vermont, 05468.

Do I need to donate to shop at the event?
No, you are not required to donate any toys or equipment to participate in the shopping event
on Saturday, May 3rd. If you are willing and able to donate a food item to the food shelf, that
would be greatly appreciated, but not required!

Can I donate baby/toddler equipment?
We are accepting baby or toddler equipment for this event as long as it is clean, complete and
in working order. MFCC is not responsible for checking recalls or safety concerns regarding
equipment donated. Please do not donate items that are recalled, have been deemed unsafe or
are listed as expired. Equipment that will be accepted include:

- Strollers

- Activity centers

- Ride on toys

What will not be accepted?

We are not able to accept any safety equipment, such as car seats and helmets.

Additionally, we will not be accepting items that appear damaged, missing pieces, expired or
having been so loved that they do not meet the standard of being re-giftable. We are also not
able to accept clothing at this event.

Are there any toys I should not donate?

This is an all-ages toy swap, but please be mindful that the toys being donated are
family-friendly. Please do not donate any toys, gear, books, etc. that include or display vulgar
language, violence, substance use, or depict themes inappropriate to children & families.

Are clothes being accepted?
For this event we will not be accepting clothing. However, we will accept pretend play/dress up
clothes for toddlers as long as they are washed and in good condition.

What happens to toys that are not rehomed after the event?

Toys and items that are not re-homed at the end of the event will be offered to other
organizations as donations. If you would like to reclaim any items after the event please
indicate so on the Donation Drop-Off Form.

I have questions that are not answered here, what do I do?
Please call the main line at (802) 893-1457 Monday-Friday, 8am to 4pm. If we are not there,

please leave a message and we will get back to you as soon as we can, or email

Christine at clynch@miltonfamilycenter.org.
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